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Industry Client Comments
“We have received nothing but raves from our  
members who attended your session.  Your ability to 
capture the attention of the audience was remarkable.  
The presentation was informative, well 
paced, and most importantly, fun!”
Charlie Roe, Director of Education
Northwest Public Power Association

“You were great! And, yes, economics  
can be ‘entertaining and humorous.’ Early 
feedback shows that yours may have 
been one of the best overall sessions 
we have ever had. It’s tough being the 
‘last act’ on a Saturday morning, but I didn’t 
see a single participant leave after the 
break. Kudos to you for a job well done.”
M. Lance Miller, CAE, EVP
Metal Treating Institute

“We thoroughly enjoyed having you as our  featured speaker at the recent Annual Meeting  of the Pine Chemicals Association in Key  Largo, FL. Your comments on current and future economic conditions were informative, thought provoking, and humorous. We  received excellent feedback from those  attending the conference. You helped to  make the program a ‘no hassle event’.”Walter L. Jones, President & COOPine Chemicals Association

“We wanted to express  
our sincere thanks for an  
extraordinary presentation  
at our Spring Marketing 
Divisional Meeting. The 
economic information you 
shared with us was extremely 
valuable, and your presentation 
style made the subject matter  
more interesting, fun, and  
entertaining for our audience.”
Caleb Harkness, Manager, Marketing 
Communications and Planning
Delta Air Lines

“I want to sincerely thank you for your  

excellent presentation given at The Powder Coating  

Institute Annual Meeting in San Antonio. Your economic 

outlook was both educational and entertaining. I also thank 

you for taking the time to meet with members both before and 

after your presentation. You were great to work with, a true 

professional in every sense of the word!”

Gregory J. Bocchi, Executive Director

The Powder Coating Institute


